
Conditional Use –
Radiance Fertility –

Medical Office
CU # 24-02

The Marshall Township Board
of  Supervisors  will  hold  a
public  hearing  on  Monday,
December  2,  2024  at
7:00p.m.,  at  the  Municipal
Building,  525  Pleasant  Hill
Road,  Wexford,  PA 15090.  If
the  meeting  is  available  to
participate in via Zoom access
information  will  be  available
on the Township website. The
purpose of the public hearing
is  to  review  the  Radiance
Fertility  application  for  the
Conditional Use of a medical
office. The application is filed
by Radiance Fertility, Dr. Sunita
Katari, for property located at
910 Sheraton Drive, Suite 400,
Mars,  Pa  16046  in  the
Highway  Commercial  (HC)
zoning district.  The  public  is
invited  to  attend.
Consideration  of  the
application  will  immediately
follow  adjournment  of  the
public hearing.

Nicole Hanson
Planning Director


